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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next Monday (21st October) we look forward to welcoming our school photographer into school 
to take individual photographs of the children. Siblings who attend St Paul’s will have their 
photos taken together during the school day.  
 
For parents with siblings who do not attend St Paul’s, we are pleased to be able to offer the 
opportunity to have a photo of your children taken together before the start of the school day.  
 
The photographer will be available from 8.15am. Please come to the school office and sign in 
when you arrive, staff will add your name to the waiting list and show you through to our club 
space area to wait.  
 
We ask that parents are patient while we organise the photos – please be assured we will get 
everybody through as quickly as possible! Parents are also reminded that they are responsible 
for the supervision of their children until the start of the school day.  
 
Children should wear their full school uniform for these photos and come ready with their 
brightest smiles!  
 
Any children who usually have PE on Mondays should wear their uniforms and bring their 
Active Uniforms to school to change into on this day once their photo has been taken. They can 
then remain in their Active Uniform until home time.   
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Headteacher 
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